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Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes efforts made by UN-Women, in the preparation
of the first global report on indigenous women and girls, to highlight progress in
the implementation of the United Nations Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous
Peoples and prospects for the implementation of the Sustainable Development
Goals as they relate to indigenous women and girls, including in matters related
to informal work, migration and working conditions. The Forum recommends that
UN-Women continue this work in close cooperation with indigenous women’s
organizations.
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